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Good Morning Transit Partners,

In keeping with improving our data and how we track maintenance of capital, IMD is currently
evaluating the effectiveness of the EAM/Vehicle Tracking software (also known as
"AssetWorks") and gathering information on what features of the software are currently being
used.

We have created a survey (linked below) to give you the opportunity to tell us what you
currently do with the software, how well you feel the software fits/does not fit your needs,
and provide insight into how we can improve the maintenance and vehicle tracking process.

The survey can be found here: Vehicle Tracking/EAM Usage Survey and we ask that you

respond no later than close of business on Thursday, October 25th.

We appreciate you sharing your comments with us and look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you!

Timothy Blair Chambers, Ir.
Compliance & Procurement Branch Manager
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation

919 707 4693 (office)
984 218 7833 (cell)

tbchambers@ncdot.gov

Mail Service Center 1550
Raleigh, NC 27699-1550

1S Wilmington Street, Room 549
Raleigh, NC 27601-1550
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